The University of Chicago

Department of Physiology

Mar 9, 1949

Dear Josh,

Just a note to remind you that you were going to send me such of your reprints as you may still have available. I do have your original note in Nature on genetic recombination in E. coli, and, I believe, a note to the editor of the JBC on delayed enrighment. any others would be more than welcome.

If it isn't too much trouble some slants of K-12 and of these tryptophaneless mutants would also be grand. The system I have at the moment is just a little too akward to give the progress I desire. I suppose the bug which can use phenol, etc would be particularly favorable, since any intermediate I might think up would be later in the scene.

With best regards to you both, Sincerely,

Havis